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Product Bulletin 
Verifone Vx Product Line Migration   

 

What’s happening? 

Ahead of the upcoming expiration of PCI 3, Worldpay from FIS is announcing our future plans to discontinue the 
sale of and further development of the Verifone Vx520 Standalone and Vx805 PIN Pads. 

While we are discontinuing further development and working toward ending the sale of these devices, the Vx520 
Standalone Terminal and Vx805 PIN Pad will continue to be available for purchase. We will be providing you with 
an updated schedule that reflects the replacement products for the Vx520 and Vx805. See the chart on page 2 for 
a list of replacement products for the Vx520.  

We will continue to maintain sales training resources for all supported products. We are strongly encouraging 
customers to explore all of the technologies available for standalone terminal products. 

We understand the Verifone Vx line of products are a very important part of your business, so please know that 
we continue to strengthen our product lines through collaborative development efforts with multiple partners. 

Support and questions 

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact your Relationship Manager or usual 
account contact.   
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